
Thursday 25th of March

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 1, 2023

Wednesday the 5th of April Student led IEP meetings - 3:45pm to 7pm

Thursday the 6th of April (last day of term 1) Student led IEP meetings - 9am to 2pm

Monday the 24th of April First day of Term 2

Tuesday the 25th of April ANZAC Day Public Holiday

Wednesday 26th to Friday 28th April Grade 4 - 6 School Camp

Monday the 22nd of May School Photos

2024 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

Thank you to all of our community members for celebrating the wonderful diversity of our school community
this week as we celebrated Harmony Week. It was lovely watching our students and staff share cultural
artefacts from home, wear cultural dress, share some cultural dishes and talk about what customs, beliefs and
values are important to their families. Congratulations to our school choir and ‘orchestra’ for another amazing
performance and a very big thank you to Alex for playing the didgeridoo and sharing so many significant
cultural artifacts with our community.





A NEW APPROACH TO STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS
A few weeks ago I met with our school captains and we discussed how we could possibly refine our existing
student of the week award process to greater reflect our new school vision and values. This was a dynamic
meeting where it was decided that we would move away from celebrating a ‘Student of the Week’ for every class
and start recognising students for demonstrating a school value.

It was also decided that this recognition should be undertaken by peers within classes as this would be a great way
to focus on whole school understanding of how our new values can underpin what we do and place an emphasis of
ongoing celebration within the school.

Our Term 1 focus will be on Connection, Term 2 will focus on Courage, Term 3 will focus on Curiosity and Term 4
will focus on all three of our new values.



SCHOOL COUNCIL
To be able to connect a name with a face, below are our 2023 School Councillors at Reservoir Views Primary
School. A key function of any school council is to take into account the views of the school community and our
school councillors are there to bring these views to school council on your behalf.

Bec Wood - President Gerard Daley - Vice President Will Rigney - Treasurer

Emma Peel Wendy Wafa Shantelle Ryan

Jenny Shaw Hayriye Ali Steve Stafford



UNSAFE ROAD / DRIVING / PARKING / CROSSING BEHAVIOUR
I am incredibly concerned about the safety of our students and wider community with the behaviour by some
members of our community.

I have witnessed countless instances of families ignoring the two designated school crossing areas on St Vigeons
Rd and Hickford St and choose to put the safety of children (and themselves) at risk by choosing to cross in
between park cars/moving traffic at the busiest times of the day. We are trying to teach students safe travel skills
they can use for life and encouraging/modelling this behaviour when there is a supervised crossing area 50m away
is just dangerous.

Some of our families are also choosing to make 3 point turns into driveways to avoid driving 200m to do a u-turn.
Can I please stress that these choices, while possibly saving 1 minute, are incredibly dangerous. These often are
taking place right next to the school crossing area and are violating local laws and jeopardising the safety of
students and families doing the right thing. Our school crossing supervisors have absolutely no line of sight when
this occurs. Some of our families are dropping students off in the middle of the school crossing areas, again this is
dangerous and reckless behaviour.

I will be requesting a stronger presence of City of Darebin officials/road safety officers to ensure coming to and
leaving school is as safe as it can be for our students.

STUDENT LED INDIVIDUAL EDUCATION PLAN (IEP) MEETINGS
It is amazing that we have had over 220 bookings through Compass for our Bookings for our end of term
student-led IEP meetings.

-          Wednesday the 5th of April 3:45 to 7pm

-          Thursday the 6th of April 9am to 2pm

The 15 minute meeting times are a wonderful opportunity to celebrate achievement of every student, further
develop relationships between students, families and school staff and discuss the future goals for every student.

2024 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS AND SCHOOL TOURS
It may seem early, but we are already scheduling school tours and taking enrolments for 2024 Foundation
students. Please come and see me, Hayriye or Mel to schedule a tour or make an enrolment for 2024 or call the
school on 9460-6995. We are incredibly proud of our wonderful school and Hayriye and myself thoroughly enjoy
meeting with families individually or in small groups to talk about what makes Reservoir Views amazing and to
explore our classrooms and facilities.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.




























